

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 3rd April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday the children came dressed to impress wearing the most fabulous and creative hats as part of our STEM week. Throughout the week the children loved taking part in Professor Bubbleworks workshops, learning about inspiring scientists. engineers and mathematicians, working together on maths investigations and why STEM is important. It was fabulous to hear the children aspiring to be robotic engineers, zoologists, scientists, meteorologists, conservationists and astronauts of the future!

Easter Service

This evening at 7pm the Year 3 and Year 4 children will be taking part in the Easter Service. We would love for you all to join us, everyone is welcome. If your child is in Year 3 and Year 4 please ensure they are in the hall for 6:30pm. Thank you

Welcome

This week, we welcome Mrs Hampton, a classroom assistant, to the St Hugh family. Mrs Hampton will be working in Year 5/6 and we know she will be warmly welcomed by you all.

Reminders

School Closes on Thursday 6th April for the Easter holidays and reopens on Monday 17th April.

Whole School Mass on Tuesday 4th April – Unfortunately Father Ged is unwell so mass has been cancelled.

We will write to you again later on in Holy Week to update you on the fundraising events that took place over Lent. Thank you so much for all your contributions and support over the term, it is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton





